
We’ll have collection pots available for donations for our charity: 

Hythe Bay Children’s Centre CIO (‘Hythe Bay Nursery & Out of School Clubs’)  

- Registered Charity Number 1175752 

Hythe Bay Nursery children, parents, carers and colleagues: 

You are invited to Hythe Bay Nursery’s Platinum Picnic 

to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

Wednesday 1st June 2-3pm 

On Hythe Bay C of E Primary School field 

 

If your child will be attending nursery on this day, you are 
welcome to meet us on the field.  

If your child isn’t booked in to attend on this day, you are 
welcome to bring your child along and supervise them. 

Please bring a healthy snack and drink, and prepare for the 
outdoors weather. You may bring a picnic blanket or seating. 

 

Please let a member of our nursery staff team know how 
many adults and children will be coming by Friday 20th May. 

Thank you! 

 

We hope to see you all there! 


